
Department of Health & Human Services 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Suite 4T20 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-8909 
Ref: Brynn Marr Hospital CCN: 34-4016 

IMPORTANT NOTICE – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY 
SENT VIA INTERNET EMAIL TO 

Cynthia.waun@uhsinc.com 
(Receipt of this notice is presumed to be June 1, 2023 – date notice e-mailed) 

June 1, 2023 

Ms. Cynthia Waun, CEO 
Brynn Marr Hospital 
192 Village Drive 
Jacksonville, NC 28540 

Dear Ms. Waun: 

Based on the findings of the North Carolina Survey Agency's recent follow up survey 
concluding on May 25, 2023, it has been determined that your hospital is now in 
compliance with the Medicare Conditions of Participation for conditions cited as a 
result of the surveys concluding on December 22, 2022, February 10, 2023 and March 21, 
2023. 

Please note that under Federal disclosure rules a copy of the findings of this Medicare survey 
may be publicly disclosed within 90 days of the completion. We have notified all 
appropriate parties of this action. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact Doris Wallace at (404)562-4271.

Sincerely, 

Doris Wallace, RN, MSN/Ed  
Nurse Consultant  
Atlanta Survey & Enforcement Division  
Center for Clinical Standards and Quality (CCSQ) 

Enclosure: 
CMS 2567

Cc: North Carolina State Agency 
 JC
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